
June 26, 1985 

Len Ramp 
Resident Geologist 
Department of Geology and Mineral Industries 
312 S.E. 'H' Street 
Grants Pass 
Oregon 97526 

Dear Mr. Ramp: 

J. Finley Hurley 
214 Bond St. 
Astoria OR 97103 

Thank you for sending me the materials on the mystery metal. I'm returning 
them to you, since they appear to be originals. I've made copies. 

You were by far the most informed source of information about the mystery 
metal. Some agencies appeared to be uncertain of what I was talking about 
and others didn't reply at all. 

Thanks again. 

Yours truly, 

J. Finley Hurley 


